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Proposal 
It has become apparent that Editor’s Note’s have not always been applied to highlight “For Further Study “ (FFS) Items 
in a consistent manner.  Many authors of contributions did not clearly mark FFS items with an Editor’s Note when the 
R99 specifications were under development.  The result has been that many specifications were declared stable, whilst 
they contained FFS items.   

Lucent Technologies asks that a clear statement be made that all FFS items should be clearly marked with Editor’s Note.  
It is proposed that SA request MCC to ensure that the drafting rules governing the use of Editor’s Notes are applied by 
the Working Groups. 
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